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We	are	generating	solar	electricity	;	we	would	like	to	receive	a	much	fairer	price,	
a	price	that	is	a	lot	closer	to	the	wholesale	price	of	electricity.		We	ask	the	NSW	
government	to	require	a	regulated	feed	in	price	from	retailers,	for	we	the	solar	
generators.	We	have	made	an	investment	in	generating	electricity	not	only	for	
our	own	benefit	but	for	the	benefit	to	the	environment.		Currently	the	price	we	
are	receiving	of	6.1	c	per	kWh	is	a	very	unfair	price.	We	are	having	to	buy	
electricity	at	27.19	c	per	kWh.			Fair	go	please	!	
	
Lin	Chaplin		
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